Minutes from Non-Public Session on 6.6.22

At approximately 7:10 PM during the regularly scheduled Town Council meeting on 6.6.22, a motion was
made by Councilor Franz to enter a non-public session pursuant to RSA 91:A-3 li(a), (b) and (c). It was
seconded by Councilor Butler and a roll call vote was taken, with each member of the Town Council voting
in favor. (Councilor Green was not present in the regularly scheduled meeting but did participate by phone
in the non-public session).

The Council members, TM Michael Malaguti and ATM Lisa Drabik left the Moose Hill Room and moved to
the Sunnycrest Conference room on the first floor of Town Hall. They were joined by llona Arndt and
Cathy Blash. ATM Drabik introduced llona Arndt, candidate for the Senior Affairs Director position. The
Council informally interviewed Ms. Arndt, as well as thanked Cathy for her many years of excellent service
to the Town. The Council excused Ms. Arndt and Ms. Blash.

There was then a discussion of various personnel matters as follows: (1) the recruitment process for the
new Town Planner; (2) whether a reorganization of the Planning, Building and Engineering Departments
into one Economic Development Department is worth pursuing; (3) the retirement of Fire Chief O'Brien
and a plan going forward; and (4) the recruitment of the Assistant Director of Engineering.

The Councilors returned to Moose Hill. A motion was made by Councilor Franz to end the non-public
session and return to the public meeting. The motion was seconded by Councilor Butler and all Councilors
present voted in favor. A motion was made by Councilor Franz to seal the minutes indefinitely, seconded
by Councilor Butler and all voted in favor. The public meeting was adjourned at 10:38 PM.

Minutes taken and prepared by: Lisa Drabik




